
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 27th October 

Merit Winners 
Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! They have 

demonstrated outstanding ‘Teamwork’ (this week’s 

Commando Joe’s RESPECT character value) as well as having 

100% attendance. Well done everyone! 

 

 

  

What a Great Day! 
The children have really enjoyed dressing up today as part of our 

Halloween celebration. 

 

Parent Pay 
After school your child will be bringing home an 

activation letter for Parent Pay. As you have 

previously been informed, we will be moving 

over to Parent Pay from School Money after half 

term. Letters regarding Breakfast Club and After 

School Club have also been sent home.  
 

Please note that when booking the above clubs, 

payment now needs to be made at time of 

booking and the system will not allow you to 

book a place for your child if you have a negative 

balance.   
 

If you have not booked your child a place through 

the parent pay system, they will not be able to 

attend. 

Diary Dates 

Friday 27th October – School Closes (at 

home time) for Half Term Holiday 

Monday 6th November – School Reopens 

Monday 27th November – Christmas Disco 

Tuesday 19th December – School Closes (at 

home time) for Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 3rd January – School Reopens 

 

School Term dates 2023-2024  
 

Trussell Trust Foodbanks 
We cannot thank you enough for the Fens Community 

generosity! All of your ‘van filling’ donations were gratefully 

received and will make a huge difference to many in need – 

thank you! 

Lost Property 

Following on from our last newsletter, we 

again ask that you Please label your child’s 

clothing, so that we know who to return lost 

items to.  

Thank you.  

 
 

Attendance 
Our 100% attendance winners for this half-term will receive their 

reward during the first week back. There are still five more chances to 

win this year, as well as the final ‘98% for the year’ prize at the end of 

the year. Our year-to-date (04.09.23-27.10.23) attendance is 95.73%, 

which is a drop from our first week 98.1% total. If we get to 96%, 

children know the whole school will get a reward. We can do it! 

Remembrance Day – Poppy Appeal 
Poppies and related items will be available in school from Monday 6th 

– Friday 10th November, when we return after next week’s holiday, 

should you wish to make a donation.  

Thank you. 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Approved%20-%20Hartlepool%20School%20Term%20dates%20%202023-2024%20(1).pdf

